

I.Fill the blank

For many young people in Britain , sport is (1)popular part of school life, and being in one of the school teams and playing in matches is very (2)If someone is in a team, it means a lot of extra practice and often spending a Saturday or Sunday away from home, as many matches are (3) then.

It can also involve travelling to other towns to play against other school teams and then staying on after the match for a meal or a drink .Sometimes parents, friends and other students will (4) with the team to support (5) own side.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. an | B. zero article | C. a | D. the |
| 2. A. important | B. importance | C. importances | D. import |
| 3. A. play | B. to plays | C. playing | D. played |
| 4. A. traveled | B. travel | C. travels | D. travelling |
| 5. A. their | B. her | C. his | D. them |

II. Read and choose the correct answer

The Greenwood Boys are a group of popular singers. At present, they are visiting all parts of the country. They will arrive here tomorrow. They will come by train and most of the young people in town will meet them at the station. Tomorrow evening they will sing at the Workers' Club. The Greenwood Boys will stay for five days. During the time, they will give five performances. As usual, the police will have a difficult time. They will try to keep order. It is always the same on this occasion.

6. The Greenwood Boys are _____ .
 A. popular actors B. popular dancers
 C. popular officers D. popular singers
7. How many performances will they give ?
 A. 5 B. 6 C. 4 D. 7
8. When will they come all parts of the country ?
 A. next week B. the following month C. next day D. tomorrow
9. Who will meet them at the station ?
 A. boys B. young people C. old people D. adult
10. What will the police try to do ?
 A. keep time B. keep order C. give money D. give order

III.Choose the word with different pronunciation

- | | | | |
|------------------------|--------------------|----------------------|-------------------|
| 11. A. m <u>o</u> ther | B. m <u>o</u> dern | C. m <u>o</u> ney | D. m <u>o</u> nth |
| 12. A. dam <u>a</u> ge | B. sp <u>a</u> de | C. gr <u>a</u> teful | D. tr <u>a</u> de |
| 13. A. <u>t</u> here | B. <u>t</u> hat | C. <u>t</u> his | D. <u>t</u> hink |
| 14. A. s <u>u</u> n | B. <u>u</u> nder | C. f <u>u</u> n | D. b <u>u</u> ry |

IV. Choose the best answer

15. At the end of the day's work she is often _____.
 A. exhausts B). exhaust C. exhausted D. exhausting
16. We are having a party _____ Ann's birthday.
 A. to celebrate B. celebrated C. celebrate D. celebrating
17. He is _____ vegetarian so he doesn't eat meat or fish .
 A. the B. an C. at D. a
18. I saw a car accident while I _____ for you on this corner yesterday.
 A. had waited B. waited C. am waiting D. was waiting
19. I find nature film _____ .

- A. fascinate B. fascinating C. fascinates D. fascinated
20. It was not _____ his father came home that the boy did his homework.
A. as B. when C. until D. till
21. I like to talk with her I think she is an _____ person .
A. interesting B. interested C. interests D. interest
22. _____ ? The film starts at 8.00 p. m.
A. When do the film start ? B. When did the film start ?
C. When does the film start ? D. When is the film start ?
23. My friends live in _____ old house in a small village.
A. an B. zero article C. a D. the
24. I haven't got any money. _____ .
A. I will lend you some money B. I won't lend you some money
C. I will open the door D. I will give you a lot
25. I wrote them a letter _____ them for the weekend.
A. to thank B. thank C. thanked D. thanking
26. It is a beautiful day. I could like to go to _____ beach.
A. an B. zero article C. the D. a
27. If you know English , you can _____ with people from the E - speaking world easily.
A. communicating B. communication C. communicative D. communicate
28. Don't try that new restaurant . I'm sure you _____ like it.
A. can B. are going to C. won't D. will
29. Did you remember to look seats ? Oh no . I forgot . I _____ for them now.
A. will telephone B. telephone C. am going to telephone D. have telephoned
30. Ann _____ Arthur three weeks ago.
A. meets B. met C. has met D. had met

V. Find the mistake

1. It was not until I graduated from university which I didn't study French.
A B C D
2. Could you showed me how to use this new telephone?
A B C D
3. I have study English for 5 years.
A B C D
4. When he is in Paris , he used to visit Paulat weekends.
A B C D

VI. Rewrite

1. She worked very hard. She wanted to save money. (To – infinitive)
.....
2. Sam didn't buy that house until she saved enough money (It was not until)
.....
3. The Bach concert lasted four hour(Wh- question).....
4. It's very hot. I don't like hot weather. (V-ing /V-ed)
a. The hot weather.....(tire)
b. The hot weather makes me(tire)